We were asked:

Please provide all letters sent by your department to the BBC Head of News or the News Editor of
any BBC news programme, or any senior BBC employee since 01.04.2013 where there is a complaint
in relation to the news coverage in any way. Please also provide copies of any responses.

We replied:

The Wales Office has not sent any letters of complaint relating to news coverage to the BBC,
therefore no information is held.



